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The Board of Directors held the Meeting online.
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TWGHSs held the Annual General Meeting online to elect the Board of Directors for the year
2022/2023, and to elect the next Chairman and Vice-Chairmen. Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip, was
elected as the Chairman of the Board of Directors for the year 2022/2023 to oversee the governance
of the Group. Meanwhile, Mr. WAI Ho Man, Herman, Ms. TANG Ming Wai, Mandy, Mr. HO Yau Kai,
Orlando, Mr. TSENG Hing Yip, York and Ms. CHOI Ka Yee, Crystal were elected as the 1st, 2nd,
3rd, 4th and 5th Vice-Chairman respectively. The newly elected Members of the Board will keep on
promoting the charitable spirit of TWGHs and passing on the good deeds of the Group.
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Bid Farewell to
TWGHSs Board of Directors 2021/2022

To express our sincere thanks to the Board of Directors 2021/2022 for leading TWGHs
in the past year, a Ceremony was held at the Administration Headquarters in bidding
farewell to the Board Members as their term of office ended in late March 2022. Mr. TAM
Chun Kwok, Kazaf, the Chairman, extended his heartfelt gratitude to the Board Mem-
bers for their encouragement and unstinting support, which helped TWGHs achieve
great success. His appreciation also went to TWGHSs staff for their dedication and
commitment to overcoming all challenges under the pandemic.
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Board Members attended the

Ceremony online.
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MA Ching Yeung,
Vice-Chairman, presented the souvenir to
Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf (right),
the Chairman, on behalf of the Board
Members, to thank him for leading the
Group over the past year.
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Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf, the Chairman, expressed
gratitude towards all staff on behalf of the Board Members
through the pre-recorded video.

ITRAEHE®RE  ERARMEREINBE—FNERME N » FHRLAKMBRET >

ARITHE - BHEFHEER  EFEMERSRBESNVIRMER  BRASMNBHRZIIFE

The Staff Annual Dinner cannot be held this year because of the pandemic. In order to express gratitude
towards staff of the Group for their contribution and hard work in the past year, the Staff Grand Lucky
Draw was held instead. Thanks to Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf, the Chairman, Board Members and Senior
Staff for their generous sponsorship for the event.
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Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf (top), the Chairman, and Mr. MA Ching Yeung,
Philip (bottom), the Vice-Chairman, conducted the lucky draw.
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